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Sunday, October 1, 2023 
 

Attention #8 Central Shuttle & #9 Washington Shuttle Passengers 
 
Effective Sunday, October 1, MCT will not be operating within Oakwood Plaza. Instead, the buses will travel 
down Golf Road, turn right onto Oakwood Avenue, and then turn right onto Buckmaster Lane. No timepoints are 
affected, and three new bus stops will be placed along the new route, ensuring passengers still have access to 
Oakwood Plaza services that they need. The new route is shown in green in the image below. For more 
information visit mct.org or call 618-797-INFO (4636). 
 

 

 
 

 


